
MEMO
TO: Superintendent Gina Butters, Members of the Weber School Board

FROM: David Burt 

DATE: February 23, 2023

SUBJECT: Positive Behaviors Plans 

Dear Superintendent Butters and members of the Weber School Board, 

WSD schools are required by the state to develop and implement a Positive Behaviors Plan each 
year. These plans have been carefully and thoughtfully developed by each school with 
collaboration from Community Councils, PTSA/PTOs, faculty and staff at each location. 
Completed plans have been submitted and reviewed at the district level. All plans are required to 
go through the board approval process as well. Based on the district level review of the plans and 
the stipulation that these plans be formally approved by the board, I am requesting that the 
Weber School Board approve these Positive Behaviors Plans for the 22-23 school year. 


